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We appreciate your interest in Revision Village. While we strive to provide a seamless experience for our
customers, we currently do not support off-site or invoice-based payments. This decision is based on
technical and administrative considerations that allow us to ensure efficient and secure transactions.

At this time, our memberships are exclusively available for purchase through our website, and payments
can be made using credit cards or PayPal. Upon successful payment, an automated receipt will be sent
via email.

We understand that this payment method might not align with everyone's preferences, and we sincerely
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Our primary goal is to provide high-quality educational
resources and support to as many students as possible within our current framework.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration. 

If you have any further questions or need assistance with the payment process, please don't hesitate to
reach out to our dedicated support team at support@revisionvillage.com.


